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March was busy and we have a feeling April and May will be busy too.
The last days of school will be fast approaching.  We would really like to
encourage ALL parents to join our Parent Advisory Committee because
this is your school and we really value your input.  This is your
opportunity to help shape how things are ran and the services offered.
Parent Advisory helps us to evaluate our goals, provide input on potential
changes to our school, etc. We could really use more voices.  At our
March meeting, we looked at our goals and discussed how well we were
able to implement them. We truly value your opinions and thoughts.  We
have a meeting coming up April 19th at 3:00 pm and hope you can make
it.  Our priority at Lincoln Street is to connect, learn, and grow together.

Virtual Family Night was a TON OF FUN!  We laughed, listened to
Andrea's silly mom jokes, played lots of BINGO, and saw faces we
haven't seen in a while.  We gave away A LOT of prizes too.  Our next
virtual family night is April 14th.  You definitely want in on this!

You've Got This!

BUSY AND
FEELING F INE

DATES TO
REMEMBER:

April
5th-9th No School
14th Family Night
15th,22nd,23rd SBAC
Test Prep
23rd DER Due
26th-30th SBAC
Testing



My name is Madeline
Hillaire. I am in seventh
grade at Lincoln Street
School. Lincoln Street
School provides many
opportunities for learning but
allows me to still be
homeschooled. My
teacher, Dana Brent, has been
very helpful and supportive
for the past 8 years. Math and
science are my two favorite
subjects because I like to
solve problems. I plan on
going to college
to get my degree in math or
science. My interests include
reading mysteries, playing
games, tap
dancing, playing piano and
softball. I have camped my
way through 47 states and
enjoy seeing
and learning new things.

Maddie is our ACSA Tehama
Star Student-of-the-Year.  We
are very proud to have
Maddie at Lincoln Street. 
 She goes above and beyond
to help her community, works
really hard in school, and is a
real joy to be around.  We
want to congratulate you,
Maddie, for a job well done!

A WORD FROM MR.  PETERSON

"It has been really nice to work with students on our
virtual clubs. Working with people is the whole reason
we get into this work. Art has been fun for me as a
learner and a presenter. I am learning how to be a better
artist while I teach. 

I'm looking forward to the possibility of more in-person
interactions and the opportunities for the students to
work together again!"
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JO IN ZOOM MEETING
 

HTTPS://TCDE.ZOOM.US/J/95359200524
 
 

MEETING ID :  953 5920 0524
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WE HADWE HADWE HAD
A BLAST!A BLAST!A BLAST!


